
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

17th Street (SR 656) Shoulder Widening &  
Resurfacing Project 
From U.S. 1 to the 17th Street Causeway Bridge  
Financial Project ID Numbers: 430593-2-52-01 & 430593-2-52-02 1 

Full Closure at 3rd Court, July 17 through July 31 
Starting July 17, 2018, 3rd Court will be closed just south of 17th Street for drainage work through July 31, 2018, 

weather permitting. Motorists should detour via 4th Court to 16th Street (see detour below).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This drainage work is part of the 17th Street shoulder widening and resurfacing project from U.S. 1 to the 17th Street 

Causeway Bridge in the City of Vero Beach. The improvements under this contract consist of widening the shoulder 

along 17th Street from U.S. 1 to 17th Street Causeway Bridge to accommodate 6.5 feet average wide buffered bike 

lanes in both directions; drainage, sidewalk and detectable warning surfaces; signalization improvements including 

installing a new mast arm at the NW corner of 6th Avenue, and upgrading pedestrian detectors; milling & resurfacing 

existing lanes; and striping improvements.  

Jeffrey LeClaire, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager 
Jeffrey.Leclaire@dot.state.fl.us or 772-429-4881 
 

K.C. Jose, P.E. -  Project Administrator 
Kandarappallil.Jose@dot.state.fl.us or 772-519-2348  
 

Kathleen Dempsey -  Community Outreach Specialist 
kdempsey@corradino.com or 772-359-5118 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Construction Cost: $3.06 million      Construction Began: August 18, 2017      Anticipated Completion: Fall 2018 

Created: 07/05/2018 


